1997/285. The right to a fair trial

At its 38th plenary meeting, on 22 July 1997, the
Economic and Social Council, recalling its decision 1995/299
of 25 July 1995 and taking note of Commission on Human
Rights decision 1997/109 of 11 April 1997, approved the
Commission’s decision to endorse the request of the
Subcommission on Prevention of Discrimination and
Protection of Minorities that the full and updated study on the
right to a fair trial and a remedy be published, as described in
Subcommission resolution 1996/29 of 29 August 1996, and
requested the Secretary-General to provide all assistance
necessary for the compilation and publication of the updated
study.
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